
Help provide school

supplies to children in

foster care!

Donations are needed
by July 30th, 2021.

Forever Families is hosting our annual Backpack Picnic event where we provide
school supplies to children in the foster care system as they prepare for the upcoming

school year. If you would like to help make this possible, you can by donating via
Venmo or Cashapp. (Please label your donation Backpack Picnic)

Instagram: ForeverFamiliesMI
Facebook: Forever Families
www.forever-families.org

Donate Now!


